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Athens, September 2002

Dear 3

On behalf of the Primeminister, I would like to thank you for your letter
regarding the amendments of law 2121/1993 on intellectual property. It is of no doubt
the fact that technological progress presents us constantly with new challenges,
especially in the field of rights’ protection. In view of that, the new regulation aims to
strike the right balance between developments in technology and participation in the
information society on one hand and the need to protect effectively the rights of

authors and composers on the other.

Abnva, 2 Oxtofpiov 2002
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